Lauren J. Masset
26 Evelyn Ave.
West Seneca, NY 14224

October 18, 2021

West Seneca Town Board
1250 Union Road
West Seneca, NY 14224

Dear Honorable Town Board,

My current term on the West Seneca Environmental Commission expires on 12/31/2022. Due to personal
reasons, I am submitting my resignation as a member of the West Seneca Environmental Commission
effective 12/31/2021.

This decision did not come easy, as I have served on the commission in various capacities since the age of
12, as a Youth Member, an Associate Member, and an Official Member.

I have attended several annual functions which include but are not limited to Earth Day, National Night
Out, and the Burchfield Nature & Art Center Open House. In the past my duties for the Commission have
included but were not limited to producing financial reports, drafting meeting minutes, creating
documents for publication, and more.

The commission has had various subcommittees. I have played a considerable role in two of the
subcommittees. I was the chairperson and oversaw the subcommittee for Buffalo Creek Oxbow Wetland,
named the “Buffalo Creek Oxbow Field Club.” I also sat on the “Tree Ordinance Committee” which
researched and drafted updates to the Town Code in regard to the previous Tree Ordinance.

I am hopeful that I can remain an active volunteer on the West Seneca Environmental Commission when
my schedule allows.

I thank the current Town Board, previous Town Boards, and Evelyn Hicks (WSEC Chair) for allowing me

to be a part of something so many great things over the past two decades.

Best Regards,
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Lauren J. Masset



